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MEMORANDUM

DATE:
Spring 2002
TO:
Teachers Invited to Apply as National Board for Professional Teaching Standards (NBPTS) Assessors

FROM:
National Board for Professional Teaching Standards

RE:
Scoring National Board Certification Performances

The National Board for Professional Teaching Standards (NBPTS) is a private, nonprofit organization dedicated to promoting standards of accomplished teaching and identifying teachers who meet those standards. NBPTS currently offers advanced certification in twenty-four different fields. This certification program is administered by Educational Testing Service and Harcourt Educational Measurement on behalf of NBPTS.

Harcourt Educational Measurement, with assistance from Educational Testing Service, is responsible for the recruitment of assessors. The number of assessors needed for a session is based on candidate volume. While some sessions require only a few assessors per exercise, others may require many more. To recruit effectively and to ensure the scoring sessions run efficiently, it is critically important that assessors commit to the entire scoring session.

While demanding, we are confident the experience will be both stimulating and professionally rewarding. During the past several years of NBPTS scoring, a large number of assessors have found that NBPTS scoring is the single most powerful professional development experience they have ever had. The training/scoring session exposes assessors to more examples of teaching than they have typically seen during their careers. The chance to see what dozens of your colleagues are doing in their classrooms―and to learn from them―offers a unique opportunity for personal and professional growth. As an added bonus, being an assessor this year also qualifies you to receive a $300 candidate fee waiver when applying for National Board Certification® in 2002-2003. In addition, several universities have agreed to issue 2 graduate credits per week of assessor training and scoring (up to 6 credits, approximately $110 per credit).

We hope that you will decide to serve as an assessor this summer. While we will consider all applications received, if the available positions in your certificate area have been filled, we may be unable to accommodate you in the scoring process. We look forward to working with you on this exciting program!
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